Airmail services from Japan subject to
delay

Hongkong Post announced today (February 10) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Japan, airmail services to Hong Kong will be subject
to delay. Owing to a significant increase in airmail being sent to Hong Kong,
the administration indicated that there have been considerable delays of more
than one week in handing posted items to airlines. In addition, airline
companies may take a longer time to carry items due to the reduction of
flight frequencies.
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